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 Bulletin 

The Bauder Vision is Building 100% Success  with Quality and Honor!  

Bauder will do this by  preparing all children for on or above grade 

level work in middle school and beyond by collaborating as  

educators and a community. 

 

Dear Bauder Families: 
 

During the month of February, our thoughts often turn 
to Valentine’s Day and our focus on those that we 
love. At Bauder, most of all, we love our students. We 
chose to be educators for the joy of helping children 
reach their potential. We love our staff members who 
are committed to being at the top of their chosen pro-
fession. We love our families who work as partners 
with Bauder to prepare our children for the future. We 
love our Boosters for their continued efforts to support 
our staff and students in their growth. We welcome 
families to be part of our Bauder family by volunteer-
ing or becoming active in our Boosters.  
 
As we are enjoying more warm days, it reminded me 
that we have increased our items in our “Lost and 
Found”.  If your child wore a jacket, a sweatshirt, a 
sweater or carries a water bottle or other items that 
didn’t make it home to you, please visit Bauder before 
the end of the month to check our Lost and Found for 
those items.  All families can help us out by ensuring 
that your child’s name is written clearly on the label 
inside their clothing so that we can return the item to 
their rightful owner.   
 
Enjoy February and talk with your child about all the 
things that brings them joy.  Share a book together, 
enjoy a technology free night as a family, walk on the 
beach or just look at the clouds for shapes that you 
see.  Remember, your children will remember the 
time you spent with them building memories! 
 
Your Partner in Education, 
 
Mrs. Jodi Leichman, Principal 
 

 

 Message from the principal     February 2019 
Dates to Remember 

Feb. 18 No School for students 

Feb. 19 STEM Intermediate (2:45 P.M.-4:45 P.M.) 

Feb. 20 5th gr.—Enterprise Village (9:00 A.M.-2:00 P.M.)  

Feb. 21 K-Kids (8:00 A.M.-8:45 A.M.) 

Feb. 21 Spirit Night-Wendy’s (4:00 P.M.-8:00 P.M.) 

Feb. 22 Gifted Field Trip-Edison Ford Museum  

 (7:00 A.M.-4:00 P.M.) 

Feb. 26 STEM Primary (2:34 P.M.-4:45 P.M.) 

Feb. 28 Blood Mobile (7:45 A.M.-12:45 P.M.) 

Mar. 01 Student Council Meeting (8:10 A.M.-8:40 A.M.) 

Mar. 05 Boosters Meeting (6:00 P.M.) 

Mar. 07 Spring Pictures 

Mar. 08 No School for students 

Mar. 11-15  Spring Break 

         Building Success with Quality and Honor      Website: http://www.bauder-es.pinellas.k12.fl.us 

Character word for February—Tolerance 

Respecting the individual differences, views, and 

beliefs of other people. 

Lost & Found Clothing 

There are many jackets, sweaters, etc. that are in 

lost & found.  This rack is located in the front mall.  

All items that are left after February 22nd will be 

donated to Clothes To Kids. 

Science Fair Expo Update 

Congratulations to the following students for moving 

on to the District Science Fair Showcase:  Emma 

Bukvarevic, Paul Templeton, Sydney Sinicrope, Elias 

Mowrey, and Grant Totushek. 

A huge thank you to “Dr. J” (Dale Jenrette) and the 

Seminole High School Science National Honor Society 

students for judging all of the science projects.  A spe-

cial thank you to Boosters for providing breakfast and 

lunch to the science students. 

Thank you to all of the fourth and fifth grade students 

for working hard and submitting a science fair project 

– you ALL did an outstanding job! 
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Spirit Night—2/21 
Wendy’s 

4:00-8:00 P.M.  

Bauder Grandparents & Families, 

Thank you all for supporting our Grandparents’ Day Celebra-

tion! It was a huge success, and we certainly appreciate your 

generosity. The Bauder students and staff always enjoy the op-

portunity to host our grandparents and families. It is a special 

day to create lasting memories. 

FEBRUARY IS NATIONAL CHILDREN’S  

DENTAL HEALTH MONTH! 

Each February, the American Dental Association (ADA) spon-

sors National Children’s Dental Health Month to raise aware-

ness about the importance of oral health. Developing good 

habits at an early age and scheduling regular dental visits 

helps children to get a good start on a lifetime of healthy teeth 

and gums. 

During this month, it is particularly important to raise aware-

ness of the plight of children from low-income families, many 

of whom have difficulty eating, sleeping, paying attention in 

school and smiling due to rampant dental disease.  

 

The American Dental Association website has many free re-

sources that teachers can use as activities during this month.  

Visit http://www.ada.org/en/public-programs/national-childrens

-dental-health-month to download any of these resources. Booster Update: 

Please continue to send in Box Tops – 

every coupon helps earn funds for our 

Bauder students. 

Our next Spirit Night is at Wendy’s from 4

-8pm on Thursday February 21st.  We 

hope to see you there! 

Bauder shirts and memberships are still 

available.  Boosters would love for 

you to join Boosters by donating ei-

ther $6 for one child or $10 for a fami-

ly.  If you need a form, please check 

with your child’s teacher.  The class 

who earns the most memberships, 

wins a pizza party. 

5th Grade Support 

 

Do you own a business or know of someone 

who does and would like to advertise?  Well 

5th Grade needs your help.  We are looking 

for businesses to place an ad in the 5th grade 

end of year yearbook which is provided to 

every 5th grader free of charge. 

A business ad is on $30.  If you are interest-

ed contact Kim Koehler, at   

koehlerki@pcsb.org for an order form. 

Field Day is Coming! 
TUESDAY, MARCH 5TH 
5th Grade   8:45 A.M. – 10:15 A.M. 
3rd Grade 10:45 A.M. – 12:15 P.M. 
4th Grade  12:45 P.M. – 2:15 P.M. 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 6TH 
1st Grade   8:45 A.M.  - 10:15 A.M. 
2nd Grade 10:45 P.M. – 12:15P.M. 
Kdg           12:45 P.M. – 2:15 P.M. 
Students are encouraged to apply sunscreen before school and to 
bring a water bottle.  Hats and sunglasses are allowed to be worn 
by students during Field Day. Family members are welcome to 
attend and will need 
to sign in at the front office. 

DONATE BLOOD—MAKE A DIFFERENCE 

The BIG RED BUS will be on the Bauder campus on Thursday,  

February 28, from 7:45 a.m.-12:45 p.m.   

IN A HURRY????? 

Our quick grab and go breakfast is available 

every morning on the P.E. court. We offer a wide 

range of choices including 1 and 2 whole grain 

options, and a choice of 2 fruits, juices and milk.  

Breakfast is served outside from 8:10 A.M. until 

8:45 A.M. and it is FREE to all students.  

THANK YOU 

K-Kids would like to thank all the families 

that donated items for the SPCA drive.  Your 

support is greatly appreciated. 
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